Sample Letter #1
January 24, 2007
Dear Fifth Grade Parent:

Your child will soon be introduced to one of the most valued activities promoted by the Jonestown schools.  String instrument instruction is available to all Jonestown students starting in the sixth grade.  Over the next few weeks your child will have the opportunity to become acquainted with our string program and faculty.

This letter is sent to you because you play a great part in making the decision regarding your child’s participation in this program.  We hope you will discuss the program with your child after he/she experiences an Orchestra unit in general music, a music survey and an Orchestra orientation concert by the current sixth grade orchestra.  More specific information regarding enrollment will be sent home with your child later.

We urge you to consider carefully the enrollment of your child in orchestra, for it may lead to educational possibilities that might otherwise remain undeveloped.

Sincerely,

Orchestra Director
